
A new school year of Kids Hope USA is starting 

soon! Those who know BRC well appreciate 

all the ministry God has done through us at 

Towslee Elementary for over 15 years. This fall, 

Kids Hope continues at Kidder Elementary, just 

across the street from the church! 

 

If you’re new to BRC, you might be wondering about Kids Hope and how the church 

gets involved with the program in our community. Kids Hope USA is a national  

organization of churches that serve their local school systems by connecting one 

child with one mentor for one hour a week. It’s that simple!   

 

Here are a few ways you can help share the love of Christ by serving with Kids Hope: 

Be a mentor! You are the face of the ministry in the school. In the one hour you share with the 

student every week, you contribute to their success and self-worth in incredible ways. 

Sign up to pray! Prayer partners are integral in this ministry. You will reach out to one mentor 

once a week to learn how you can pray for their child and the relationship they are building. 

Adopt a staff member! Throughout the school year, you’ll provide encouragement with  

personalized gifts and cards to a teacher or staff member. They work hard! 

 

Please consider praying about how you might get involved with Kids Hope. 

The commitment is small, but the effects of the ministry are exponential to 

the kingdom of God.  

 

If you have questions, please contact Adam Smith at (330) 814-6253 or 

KidsHope@b-r-c.org. 
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